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OXFORD, NC – The City of Oxford, NC is creating an Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Transition Plan, furthering its 

commitment to accessibility Citywide. 

“The City of Oxford believes that City right-of-way, parks, facilities, and services should be accessible to all community 

members,” stated Stephan Blasko, Public Works Director.  

The Transition Plan process involves an accessibility barrier self-assessment of City-owned infrastructure, facilities, 

parks, programs, and services. This includes assessing 40 miles of City sidewalk and 11 public facilities for barriers. 

Barriers are determined by ADA regulations and guidance, with examples including the potential lack of curb ramps at 

street corners or older designs for facility parking lots and doorways. 

Key to the ADA Transition Plan process is public input. Community collaboration enhances the ADA Transition Plan by 

ensuring the focus isn’t just on accessibility barriers but also on the experiences of those with disabilities in the 

community.  

The citizens of Oxford are encouraged to take the survey below and encourage others to as well. The survey takes 

approximately 10 minutes to complete.  

ADA TP Community Engagement Survey: https://survey.precisioninfrastructuremgmt.com/c/oxfordnc 

Oxford has contracted with Precision Infrastructure Management (PIM), a consulting firm with extensive experience in 

ADA-related projects, to perform, manage, and draft the final ADA Transition Plan with close City support. Those 

wishing to communicate with PIM and offer additional feedback, are encouraged to do so by contacting: 

Charlie Szold 

Managing Partner 

c.szold@precisioninfrastructuremgmt.com 
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